Comments from the EU and its Member States on the draft workplan for the Plastic Waste Partnership working group for the biennium 2024–2025
UNEP/CHW.16/19/Add.3 

The EU and its Member States would like to provide comments on document UNEP/CHW.16/19/Add.3, as a follow up to OEWG 13.
The EU and its MS welcome the progress made on the implementation of the workplan of the working group for the biennium 2022-2023 and the draft workplan for the biennium 2024-2025.
On the draft workplan of the working group of the PWP for the biennium 2024–2025 (UNEP/CHW.16/19/Add.3), we provide the following comments: 
· In activity 2 of project group 3, “and other types of wastes” should also be added for consistency with the wording of the entries. 
· The work product/output for activity 2 of project group 3 should be made consistent with the text of the activity. 
· In the left-hand column of the last line, “between project groups 1 and 2” should be added after “Cross-cutting” for clarification.
Finally, we seek clarification on which outputs contained in the workplan for the biennium 2022–2023 will be finalized until the end of 2023, and whether some of its outputs that could not be finalized by this time and that may need to be carried over into the workplan for the biennium 2024–2025.




